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November 22, 1972
Letter to the Editor
| would like to publicly thank

the many thousands of people
who deliver the mail in Alaska.

This would include all of our
employees, airline employees,
private contractors and our
customers.

This also includes the media
who have given us a good balanc-
ed press and TV coverage. They
have pointed out our mistakes,
but have also given us credit
when it was due.

Thanks and appreciation go
to the families and employers
of those who have lost their
lives while attempting to defiver

the mails.

I have heard an ‘outsider’
from within the Postal Service
say, ‘‘delivering mail in Alaska
is like delivering it to the moon."
Thanks again for enabling us to
get to the moon.

Sincerely,

lvan W. Hanson

District Manager

U.S. Postal Service — Alaska
P.O. Box 6450

Anchorage, AK 99502



